Leanne Osgood 500 Valle Vista Rd Aledo, TX 76008 817.675.4825 leanneo@email.com

July 19, 2010

Mr. Don Daniel, Superintendant Aledo ISD Board Members 1008 Bailey Ranch Rd Aledo, TX 76008

Mr. Daniel and Aledo ISD Board Members:

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position on the Aledo Board of Trustees effective immediately. My husband Bob has accepted a position in Denver, Colorado and it is necessary for our family to relocate.

Serving on the Board since 2007 has been my very great privilege. Thank you for the opportunity provided me during my time on the board.

I am proud and thankful to have been able to serve the Aledo ISD in this capacity and wish continued success on this great school district!

Sincerely,

Leanne M Osgood

cc:

Joe Dearing, President Bobby Rigues, Vice President Johnny Campbell, Secretary Steve Bartley David Davis Jay Stringer

Jeanne M O Sapod